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Research Opportunity

This research study has been approved by the Institutional Review Board, under federal regulations at 
Penn State Hershey Medical Center, Penn State College of Medicine.

Recent stroke?
Researchers at Penn State Milton S. Hershey Medical Center 
are researching a new therapy to prevent recurrent stroke 
and myocardial infarction (MI) in non-diabetic patients with 
recent stroke or transient ischemic attack (TIA). This research 
study, called IRIS (Insulin Resistance Intervention After Stroke) 
is a National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke, 
National Institutes of Health clinical trial.

You may be eligible to participate if you are:
• a man or woman or women with an ischemic-type stroke or 

TIA within the past 6 months ,
• age 40 years or older,
• non-diabetic,
• able to  communicate and participate in follow-up,
• insulin resistant as determined by a special blood test.

For more information, contact Kim Hitz, R.N., 
717-531-3779 or www.IRISTRIAL.org

Study director:
Raymond Reichwein, M.D., Department of Neurology
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